
From: debraporta [mailto:debraporta@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, March 21, 2016 9:36 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: TSP Testimony 
 
Hello, 
 
My wife and I live have lived in the Hayden Island Manufactured Home Community for seven 
years. We love it here and value the rare affordability of our home, in a city where many of our 
friends are being priced out. 
  
Please remove the proposed Hayden Island Bikeway from the The Comprehensive Plan 
Transportation System Plan (TSP). If not removed from the plan, the Bikeway will impact and 
possibly destroy 122 homes within our community - the homes fronting the river and north 
harbor. I know of no landlord that will continue to support and invest in a property that loses so 
much value-and that puts to the rest of us at very real risk of losing our homes. That is 
completely unacceptable to me and should be to the city as well. 
  
This is a bad plan and the bikeway needs to be a street bike path and not a path along the 
river destroying our community. 
  
Thank you, 
 
Debra Porta and Angela Ogden 
1503 N. Hayden Island Dr. Unit 8 
Portland, OR 97217 
 
 
 


